
FOR MORE INFO

630-894-4004
mnoyola@esd20.org

BPAC is a parent committee required for
districts that have programs for English
Language Learners. The committee
consists of bilingual program parents/legal
guardians, teachers, and administrators.

Bilingual Parent Advisory Committee (BPAC) will: 
Create outreach plan to increase participation
Meet at least four times per year 
Plan and host four family events 
Give recommendations to the District regarding
programs for English Language Learners

Maria Noyola

Meeting Dates/Informational Workshops 
from 6:30-8:00 pm (day care provided)

9/24/24
10/15/24
11/12/24
2/18/25
3/25/25

Join 
BPAC




